Meeting Date: March 11, 2025
Agenda Item No. 9

Batch No. 03
From: vicki kelley
To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] support of L-2
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 9:46:17 PM

As a registered voter, | want you to know that | support agenda item L-2 that ends the

super sanctuary county position.
Thank you for allowing me to voice my opinion.

Vicki Kelley
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From: Georgiana Berg

To: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] San Diego"s Dangerous Sanctuary Policy
Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 9:57:41 AM

Dear Board of Supervisors:

I urge you to repeal San Diego's extreme "Super Sanctuary” policy which is a reckless measure that actively shields
illegal immigrant criminals from deportation, even after committing horrific crimes. We must restore law
enforcement's ability to communicate with ICE when these heinous crimes occur. Protecting criminals over the
safety of our families is unacceptable. My family and I will not stand by while our neighborhoods are made more
dangerous by reckless policies she as these. We are actually considering moving from our beautiful home state of
California because of the high crime, high taxes and inefficient government.

You must repeal this dangerous law. San Diego County should be a safe place for law-abiding citizens - not a haven
for violent criminals.

Georgiana
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Phyllis J. McGreevey, Esq.
5027 BELLA COLLINA STREET * OCEANSIDE * CALIFORNIA 92056
PHONE: (760)726-8928 * FAX: (760)472-0742% E-MAIL: PAMCGREEVEY@YAHOO.COM

March 5, 2024

County of San Diego Board of Supervisors
1600 Pacific Highway
San Diego, CA 92101

Attn:  Joel Anderson
Jim Desmond
Terra Lawson-Remer
Monica Montgomery Steppe
District 1 Representative

Board of Supervisors:

[ last wrote to the Board of Supervisors on December 13, 2024, admonishing all of you excepting Jim
Desmeond, for your stance and pro-vote(s) that San Diego be a “Sanctuary County”. SHAME ON ALL
OF YOU!

As [ said before, with the exception of Jim Desmond, every single one of you should be totally ashamed
of yourselves and lose your position on the Board of Supervisors for your stance on San Diego County
being a “Sanctuary County”. We are the laughing stock of the country directly because of the ignorance
and arrogance of every single one of you.

Not only do you lack compassion for the citizens of our county and state, you are supporting those who
intentionally flaunt our laws.

I demand that law enforcement’s ability to communicate with ICE be restored especially with regard to
heinous crimes and activities. Public safety comes first! YOU HAVE NO RIGHT TO DEFEND
PEOPLE WHO ARE NOT IN THIS COUNTRY LEGALLY, NOT TO MENTION WHEN THEY
HAVE COMMITTED CRIMES AND ARE A REAL AND PRESENT DANGER TO OTHERS.

I pray you are held personally liable in future actions when problems occur. You need to be held
accountable for your actions when you defy the law - that is not acting in the course and scope of your
position(s).

Repulsed (by most of you),

gL I

Phyllis J. McGreevey



